Text Message to be sent week prior to the cut date:

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM ARCH WIRELESS: Your current email address of
(pagernumber)@pagenetmessage.net will change to (10-digit number)@archwireless.net
between November 14th and 17th depending on your number type. All methods of alpha self-
dispatch will also require 10 digit input at that time. Please call customer service or view
http://content.arch.com/pn2wayconversion for additional information.”

Text message to be sent after each cut:

REMINDER FROM ARCH WIRELESS: Your email address changed between November 14
and 17 depending on your number type. Your new email address is
(10digitpagernumber)@archwireless.net. When communicating through alpha self-dispatch,
input must now be 10-digits. Call customer service or view
http://content.arch.com/pn2wayconversion for additional assistance.
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